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Opportunity Runs Through It 

 
 

MEMO 

TO: Park & Recreation Commission 

FROM: Kristine Butteris, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

DATE: March 20, 2023 

RE: Parks Mower 

 

 
Commission Members,  
 
The Parks, Recreation, & Forestry Department has budgeted for a new mower as the life expectancy per 
mower is 3,500 hours and a seven years present mower and our current mower has 4,500 hours on it 
and is operating in year nine.  
 
Included in the documents are two quotes we received from Toro/Reinders for a full cab, groundmaster 
with a hydraulic broom for snow. 
 
Both mowers are exceptional units and would like your approval to move forward with the mower that 
will best fit our needs.  
 
We are looking for an approval on the purchase of a mower for the 2023 season.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


